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Ms Rachel Mitchell
A/Manager, Planning
Health Infrastructure NSW
1 Reserve Road
St Leonards, NSW 2065

Attn: Claire Muir (Claire.Muir@health.nsw.gov.au)

08/03/2021

Dear Ms Mitchell,
Wagga Wagga Hospital Redevelopment (SSD 9033)

Acknowledgment receipt of revised Staging Report – Revision 2

I refer to the revised staging report, revision 2 dated 25 January 2021, which was submitted in
accordance with conditions A20, A21, A22 and A23 of the consent SSD 9033 for the Wagga Wagga
Hospital Redevelopment. 

I note that the revised staging report has been reviewed by the Applicant and no issues have been raised.
I also note that indicative dates of specific works have been changed, and the project approved scope of
work including compliance with the conditions of consent remain unchanged. 

Accordingly, I acknowledge receipt of the revised project staging report, Rev 2 dated January 2021, for
our information. 

I would like to remind you that where revisions are required, the revised document must be submitted to
the Certifying Authority for approval within six weeks of the review as per condition C42 of the consent.

If you wish to discuss the matter further, please contact Peter Hawke on 9274 6555.

Yours sincerely 

Shiraz Ahmed
Team Leader - Social Projects
Infrastructure Management
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